
1-16-18 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
I hereby request photocopies or access to the following records: 
 
All complaints regarding the Vermont Lottery Commision and/ or its staff from Jan. 1, 2000 to 
present. 
 
I ​am addressing this request to you in the belief that you are the custodian of such 
documents. If you are not, I request that you forward my request to the proper 
custodian of such documents and inform me of who that person is.If the law does 
not allow me to have access to some of these records, please so inform me within 
two business days, as provided by law, and inform me of the specific exemption 
that applies to each record or portion of a record being withheld.  
 
If an otherwise public record has a portion that is exempt from disclosure, I request that you 
block out the exempt portion and release a copy of the rest of the document together with a 
notation of the specific exemption that applies to the portion withheld.If some or all of my 
request is denied, please tell me the title and name of the person responsible for the denial and, 
as the law requires, please inform me of the appeal procedures available to me and the name of 
the person to whom appeal may be made. 
 
Please contact me by email nhvtnews@gmail.com or phone 802 384- 5289.Thank-you for your 
help. 
 
Katy Savage 
NHVT News 


